PTA Meeting- 27th September 2018
Present: Jackie Byrne, Julie-Ann Dunn, Laura Coutts, Douglas Harvey, Paula McGechie, Vivienne Dempster, Wendy Rennie, Laura McAuley, Liz Basi and Julie Shields.

Apologies: Claire McKenzie, Louisa Stevenson, Claire Doubble, Pauline Kerr and Eileen Murphy.

· Head teachers report-read over-J.B to e-mail Mrs Mckenzie regarding volunteers for Bikeability training. 
· Treasurers report-Linda-May Ruxton has left the role and Louisa Stevenson has offered to take over. The Summer fare raised £1,100 profit. The clothes bank is steadily raising money and being emptied regularly. Father Joe received £50 gift from PTA. Louisa Stevenson has again contributed £500 from her work place.-Linda-May’s name is to be taken off the account. We will keep encouraging parents and the wider community to donate to the clothing bank. Encourage any parents working for banks or larger companies to take advantage of money which could be given charitably to the school.
· Events- Halloween Disco will take place on Thursday the 25th October 6.15pm-8.00pm. A tuck shop will be provided this year along with glow sticks.-J.B will put out a list for volunteers. D Harvey will provide entertainment. J.B will speak to Mrs McKenzie regarding school wish list and items that the PTA can contribute towards.

· School Uniforms-J.B has sourced a company which supply colours of uniforms which can be difficult to source.-J.B will speak to Mrs McKenzie regarding this.

· Christmas Fare-a provisional date of Saturday the 24th November has been proposed. PTA discussed various ideas for stalls etc.-J.B will again put out a list of items and helpers required to support this event.
· A.O.B-some concerns were raised regarding the length of the school newsletter. Parents were pleased with dates and the organisation but felt some details may be lost as there was a lot to read.-J.B will discuss with Mrs McKenzie.
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